
Community update – Brock Burn project noted. 
 
9 There was heard and noted a report by the M MacLeod, Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and Sustainability and Charles Perfect, SEPA, providing an overview 
of a joint project at the Brock Burn, advising that a consultant had been appointed to 
look at the feasibility of the project and to engage with the local community on their 
views and that detailed presentation would be brought to a future meeting.  
 
 


